

"Performance for a Safer Tomorrow"

PRODUCT BULLETIN

Date: August 15, 2017

Products Affected: All Chevron Products

Change: Switch of Left/Right Designation

IRS has long used a left/right designation that was consistent with Hazard Markers and Vertical Panels that labelled LEFT as being a sign that goes on the left-hand side of the road. It has been pointed out to us that although that is correct for Hazard Markers and Vertical Panels, it is incorrect for any arrow or chevron, per the MUTCD.

With the issuance of our new catalog, this error has been corrected. Effective immediately, all documentation should be updated to the correct designation. A customer ordering a Right Hand Chevron will receive a product with the arrow pointing to the Right, and vice versa.

Please take special care to ensure that Quote and Sales Orders correctly identify the customer's desired sign. If you notice any incorrect documentation, please notify customer service immediately at 210-736-4477.

